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Kirsty graduated in 2012 with a BDes (Hons) in 
Interior and Environmental Design from Duncan of 
Jordanstone College of Art and Design. She 
developed a keen interest in the spaces between 
buildings which led to a focus on the design 
of the public realm in her final year. Kirsty has 
previous experience in CAD drafting, interior and 
architectural design and more recently in planning 
consultancy, where she produced planning 
statements, design and access statements and 
appeal statements for a wide variety of projects; 
both commercial and residential. 

Kirsty joined Peter Stewart Consultancy in 2016 
after completing a Masters in Urban Design 
at the University of Westminster. In her role at 
Peter Stewart Consultancy, Kirsty has produced 
townscape, visual impact and heritage assessments 
for smaller scale projects and reports for planning 
appeals, as well as working on Townscape and 
Visual Impact Assessments for larger projects, 
including environmental statements. She is an 
affiliate member of the IHBC.  


